
  

For Immediate Release 

July 22, 2021 

 

 

Reduced Saturday Hours at the Landfill and Transfer Station 

 
Wichita Falls, Texas – Beginning Saturday, July 31, 2021 the City of Wichita Falls Landfill and 

Transfer Station’s operational hours will be adjusted to 10:00am to 4:00pm. Due to personnel 

staffing issues, the reduced hours are necessary to meet regulatory manning requirements and to 

ensure the safety of the employees and customers.  

  

The City of Wichita Falls Landfill and Transfer Station look forward to continuing to provide service 

to our residents for all disposal needs.  

 

For more information or questions, please contact the Sanitation Division at (940) 761-7977, 

Monday through Friday from 8:00am to 5:00pm. 
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